
Our school is delighted to introduce Doodle 
Families, a new literacy programme for children 
in First Class and their parents/carers. Doodle 
Families aims to help children and parents/carers 
to have fun and find ways to make sure that reading 
and writing skills develop really well. 

What would my child do? 
Children who take part in Doodle Families will have 
a one-hour programme either after school or during 
school time for eight weeks. For this hour your child 
will be doing fun learning activities such as games, 
arts and crafts and fun interactive reading activities.

What do I have to do? 
Because parents/carers are so important to how 
children learn, we will have a one-hour session every 
week for eight weeks, just for you. This will happen 
every week, for eight weeks. This will take place 
during school hours. 
The hour will be with a staff member from the 
school, and it will also be fun, with the aim of helping 
you to help your child. You will learn different ways 
to support your child with their literacy with fun tips 
and ideas on how to do this. 

What do I need to do now?
If you and your child would like to take part in 
Doodle Families, talk to your class teacher, the Home 
School Community liaison or SCP staff, and they 
will give you more information and support you to 
register. We would love you to be involved.

Sarah-
I felt my relationship with my son around homework 
time became easier. One of the main parts I took away 
from Doodle Families was the benefits of reading with 
your child, no matter what age your child is, or how 
good your reading skills are. 


